


 
organization activities per the Interim Measures provision in the Student Conduct Procedures for 

Student Groups, 2024– 2025 Academic Year (section 5.21). This includes, and is not limited to, 

cessation of all meetings, social events, educational events, and physical and social media 

postings. BSJP is not permitted at this time to reserve spaces, spend funds, or use the BSJP 

name. Whether formal or informal, the group is not permitted or sanctioned to organize, host, or 

attend events or activities as an organization. Failure to comply with the terms of these interim 

measures will result in a referral to the Office of Student Conduct and Community Standards.  

 

The implementation of this interim measure is based on the severity of the alleged behavior and 

does not prejudge the merits of any future proceeding that might occur to determine whether 

BSJP violated University policy. As a student group, BSJP is presumed not responsible for any 

alleged violation of University policy unless so found through the appropriate disciplinary 

process. 

 

As the leadership for the organization, it is your responsibility, and my expectation, that you 

notify members via email that the group is unable to engage in activities as an organization at 

this time. Leadership and members must comply with all requests from the external investigator 

and Brown administrators to meet and share information.   

 

You can contact me with any questions about these interim restrictions. I appreciate, in advance, 

your compliance with these terms and cooperation with the preliminary review.  

 

Sincerely, 

Koren Bakkegard 

Associate Vice President for Campus Life and Dean of Students 




